
Helpful Tips… 

You have the right to go to the repair shop of your choice. Your insurance company cannot require you 

to go to a particular shop. 

Your car is a big investment and your safety relies on it working properly. Have your vehicle repaired by 

a certified repair facility. 

Never drive a car that could be unsafe because of damages. 

Differences in repair estimates are common, and it’s important to remember that a lower estimate may 

not include all the work that’s really necessary. If you’re not sure why one estimate is different from 

another that you acquired, please ask us. 

Choose a collision repair shop that has unibody repair equipment and certified (by I-CAR or ASE, for 

example) technicians. 

 

Ask if the body shop offers a repair warranty. 

Let us negotiate with your insurance company for you. All we need is your claim number. We will 

negotiate the repair with the insurance company and we will always keep your best interest in mind. 




